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We held a three day Baltic HARP Autumn workshop from October 31st to November 3rd, 2019 for 10 

young second generation brothers and sisters from Lithuanian and Estonia who traveled to Vilnius, 

Lithuania. The theme for the meeting was "All for one and one for all". 

 

Participants learned about teamwork, unity and sacrifice for the sake of others. they also had activities 

such sharing, testimonies from older 1st and 2nd generation brothers and sisters and for the first time 

challenged themselves internally and externally by doing fundraising. 

 

The meeting was conducted after Sunday service with large banquet and victory celebration paid entirely 

by the money raised through fundraising. 

 

 


